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October
Twenty-first
1932.

C* W. Lindsa.y Ssq.,
1112 3c, Catherine StreetcWest, 
Montreal.

My dear Mr. Lindsay:

Since your r. 3horsy visited me the other day I have 
given a good deal of thought to the subject matter of your letter of the 
lftht

"1<tT0 discussed the natter more than once with Dean Clarke vi the Conservatoripm of Music,and today he told me that he discussed 
with your sales representative certain uattsrs in connection with tÿe 
projected establishment of a school for saisie in Notre Dame de Grace. I 
understand that they era to meet again cn Monday, and after I see how that 
conference turns out I shall ask far a conference with you, probably next 
Tuesday or Wednesday.

ce assure. tf-ou hr, Lindsay that I arnrmot unmindful 
o~ your kindness to me personally and your much appreciated interest in 
Department of Music. I hope it will be possible to re-establish in some 
degree our former happy relations.

our

Ever yours faith Silly,

Principal
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